
Judith S. Cox 
Shakopee City Clerk 
Shakopee City Hall 
129 Holmes Street South 

January 22, 1996 

Shakopee, MN 55379-1351 / 

Re: MMB Docket No. A-5554 Shakopee; Notice of Intent 
MMB Docket No. A-5609 Shakopee; Ord. No. 439, 4th Series 

Dear Ms. Cox: 

The Minnesota Municipal Board acknowledges receipt of the following: 

1) Ordinance No. 439, 4th Series; and 

2) the City's request to close Municipal Board file A-5554. 

The request to withdraw the notice of intent is granted and Municipal Board file A-5554 
is now closed. 

Approval of Ordinance No. 439, 4th Series (A-5609) is on the agenda of the next 
regular board meeting scheduled for February 2, 1996. 

According to law, the ordinance must be filed with the Minnesota Municipal Board, the 
Town of Jackson, the Scott County Auditor, and the Secretary of State. We 
recommend that you also file the ordinance with the County Recorder. It will be final 
upon the Municipal Board's approval. 

The Department of Transportation Mapping Section will review the property description 
at a later date, and you will be contacted if there are any problems. 
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If you have any questions, please contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Christine M. Scotillo 
Executive Director 

CMS:ry 

cc: Karen Marty, City Attorney 
Roselyn Menke, Jackson Township Clerk 




